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ALL ANGELS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB – TEXT/WHATSAPP BOOKINGS TO 

07511512851 
 
Dear parents/carers, 

 
Thank you to everyone who baked and bought for the end of term Valentine’s Bake Off 

– we raised over £200. 
 
We are holding a Friends of Hallaton meeting on Thursday, 14th March at 08.45am 

in the hall after drop off. All are welcome. We would like to think of some new ideas for 
fundraising and projects to raise money for. 

 
We are sad to announce that Dan our Sports Coach is leaving us today, as he takes up 
his career again in Construction. On behalf of myself and all the children we wish him 

all the best. Our new Premier Sports Coach will be Sarah, who has been into school 
already and had a handover with Dan. Sports clubs and PE will carry on as normal. 

Sarah is a keen sports woman and an equestrian so I’m sure she will be a real asset to 
the school. 
 

Good luck to Millie, Rex and William, who are representing the school in a 
Cross Country race with 2000 other children, on Sunday at Prestwold Park, 

Loughborough. https://www.stuweb.co.uk/events/2024/03/03/4351 

 

Well done to our bronze star award winners this week: 
 
Year 6: Harry 

 
Year 5: Clark, Katherine, Platon, Poppy, Ruth 

 
Year 4: Amber, Oliver 
 

Year 3: Archie, Oscar, Patrick, Rufus 
 

Year 2: Lochlann, Matthew, Rex, Wolfgang 
 
Happy St David’s Day. Hopefully this rain will stop so we can all enjoy the weekend!  

 
Best regards, 

Mrs Claire Stevens 
Headteacher 
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School Lunches – Please note that from April the cost for school lunches is 
rising to £2.65.  From April the lunches will be rotated on a 3 week basis. We 

have the top menu on each sheet. I have attached the menus.  If you would 
like to change what days your child has school lunches please can you let us 

know by 12th March, so that we can have it in place for the start of the summer 
term.  Please note that you must stick to the same days for each week. 

 
Attendance Records 

We aim for 96% or above attendance to ensure that, the children receive the 
best education. This Week: 
 

Group % Attend 

Oak 92.9 

Beech 96.5 

Maple 96.6 

Willow 95.6 

Totals 95.7 

Please note the pickup points 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachments – Please go to News and Events on the website to see all the 

clubs/activities on offer in the area. 

Monday   Fencing and Netball clubs front of school 

4.15pm 

Tuesday (Lunchtime French Club) 

Football/Dance front of school 4.15pm 

Wednesday  Dodgeball front of school 4.15pm 

Cooking rectory 4.15pm 

Thursday Drama front of school (4.30pm) 

Friday  
 


